November 4, 2014

From: Lodi Township Planning Commission

To:  City of Ann Arbor

Subject: Notice of Intent to Prepare a Master Plan Amendment
To whom this may concern:

In accordance with the Michigan Planning Enabling Act (Public Act 33 of 2008, as
amended), this is to notify you that Lodi Township has initiated a process to update the
Township’s adopted Master Plan. We would ask for your cooperation and assistance in
this process. Specifically, we would like to know if you have any thoughts, concerns, or
issues you feel should be addressed in this effort that would allow us to work more
cooperatively with you in land use planning for our area, especially along border areas.

Later, we will be sending a draft copy of the proposed update for your review and
comment, as required by the Act. At that time we would appreciate your comments
regarding the proposed update, and how our plan may affect planning efforts in your
community.

Please note that we intend to make such submittals via electronic mail with digital
documents in the Adobe (.PDF) file format. If you would prefer to have a paper copy or
digital copy on CD-R sent to you via U.S. Mail, please send us a note to that effect at the
address below.

Please direct any correspondence, comments or questions to:
Mr. Douglas Veenstra, Planning Commission Chair
Lodi Township

3755 Pleasant Lake Road
Ann Arbor, MI 48103

Sincerely, OMW//’

Christina Turner, Clerk



